
 

  
  

            

Cake 

 

We will be holding a Non-School Uniform Day on Friday 12th July and would ask that children 

from Years 5 and 6 bring a full and unopened bottle for the Bottle Draw and children from 

Years 3 and 4 bring chocolate for the Chocolate Draw. 

 Thank you! 
 

  Face Painting  

 
 

HOOK A DUCK 

Skittles 

COCONUT SHY  
 

AND MUCH MORE . . . .  


